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Calling all top women students

Time is running out to attend the invitation-only fifth annual Women's Leadership Conference (WLC) on Thursday, 28
August 2008. Women students registered at any South African tertiary education institution who think they have what it
takes to secure a seat should register at www.studentvillage.co.za/women. Organised and hosted by youth marketing
solutions provider Student Village, the conference will expose young, motivated and talented students to thought leadership
from established women in business - leaders who have been there, overcome obstacles and risen to the top.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com


https://www.bizcommunity.com/
https://www.bizcommunity.com/Article/196/40/25351.html
http://www.studentvillage.co.za/women

	Calling all top women students

